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The opportunity I had as a speaker for the Japanese American Museum of Oregon, I 

found how little is taught in Oregon schools about the Japanese American experience 

during WWll. 

The dedication, patriotism, and heroism of the Nikkei soldiers is a unique story that 

needs to be told, honored, & remembered. 

Thank you, 

Lynn Grannan 


